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March News 

Traditional tales 
Since January we have been looking at a variety of traditional tales. We 
would love for you to fill in the attached slip to tell us which your child’s 
favourite has been and why. See if they can retell it to you! 

We have looked at The Gingerbread man, Goldilocks and the 3  Bears, Little Red 

Riding Hood and 3 Billy Goats Gruff! 

Stay and Play 

We are going to be running more themed stay and play sessions on different 
days/times in the hope that everyone can make at least one this year! The next 
one will be will be Wednesday 28th March at 8.40--9.15 and will be Easter 
themed. 

Science Week 

This week and next week, in line with the rest of the school, we will 
be having a science week. We are looking at The Enormous Turnip 
looking at the life cycle of plants and watching them grow. If you have 
any seeds, compost, pots or other resources we could use we would 
really appreciate your donations. 

Library 

We hope you have managed to visit our newly relaunched library. If 
not it is open after school on a Tuesday for your child to take home an 
additional book. There is currently a reading champions competition 
running. If your child reads all 3 of the ‘recommended for reception 
books over the rest of the year they receive a certificate! These books 
are all available from the school library. 

 

 

February Attendance 

 

 

Foxes 95% 

Hedgehogs 94% 

Badgers 94% 

Squirrels 90% 

Rabbits 85% 



 

My favourite tale was 

_________________________________ 

Because 

_______________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________ 

 


